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Please support this bill!  Protecting wildlife is vital for the health of our environment 

and complex ecosystems, upon which our 

our own health and food supply depend.   I and other tourists who travel here for the 

beauty of our state for hiking, fishing, and birding, 

can help support that state with just a few more dollars on a hotel stay.  Visitors can 

help care for the very landscapes and wildlife that  

are the reason many come to Oregon.   

 

Thank you, 

Ellen Hall-Chave 


